We have recently found that somebody is sending fake and spoof email in the name of "NDT Corporation Ltd.”.
The fake and spoof email we found includes the notification of changing the bank account No. of "NDT Corporation Ltd.".
We have nothing to do with such emails and we do NOT send the notification of changing our bank account No. by email.

If you suspect that you have received a fake and spoof email, please do NOT respond to such email, but delete it from your
computer.

If you have any questions or inquiries on the fake and spoof email, please contact us.
NDT CORPORATION LTD.

Tel:+81-3-5501-4811
email :info@ndtcorp.co.jp




